

December 2018

November has been a very eventful month for our school and classrooms. Classes have spent time discussing Virtues and Values. While practicing kindness and expressing our thankfulness. We had a great turn out for our Thanksgiving potluck, thank you to everyone who contributed to the classroom feasts.

Holiday Fun Week

December 17th through December 21nd, the children will have a week full of fun filled activities! On Monday have them come to school in their favorite holiday sweater. Tuesday is crazy hair day. On Wednesday dress them in their holiday socks. Thursday is peppermint day, dress your child in red and white clothes. Bring in your child on Friday in cozy pajamas and their favorite holiday book

Holiday Cookie Exchange Please join us in celebrating our teachers this holiday season with a cookie exchange on December 15th. If you are interested in making a fresh basket of cookies for our staff. Please stop by the front office and sign your name on our sign-up sheet.

December Dates

Dec 7th—Santa Clause will visit Little Acorn from 9:00 am-11.30 am

Distribution

Dec 14th—Cookie Exchange

Dec 14th-Parent night out from 6:00pm-10:00 pm

Dec 17th-21st—Holiday Fun Week!

Dec 20th—Holiday Recital, 3:00-4:30 pm

Dec 24th—Jan 2nd— Winter Break

Holiday Recital Our Primary rooms have been rehearsing for an amazing holiday recital that they will proudly perform in front of families and friends. Each class will perform classic Christmas songs. Please join us for refreshments following the performances.

Dec 14th—Progress Report Hathaway-Sycamores Child and

Family Services To make our holiday season more memorable, we will be taking part, as we do every year, in giving gifts to the children that are less fortunate. These children are those that have been abused, neglected, and deprived of having a happy holiday. In our classes we read the book the Giving Tree by Shel Silverstein, it's a great book that teaches children how the tree stands alone and provides food, shelter, and love to this boy throughout his whole life. We also discussed the importance of giving and how it makes us feel. Early December Little Acorn will put up a tree with the names of these children and their gift wishes. If you do wish to participate, please pick a tag and return your gift or gift card, wrapped by Friday December 14th. Can you make sure you also sign your name on the list next to the tree, so we can track the progress of the gift tags. Thank you, families, for support in making a child's wish come!

School Closed for winter break.

Classes will resume Wednesday, January 2nd



Student Birthdays

Infant & Walkers

Jayden Yu

December 13, 2017

Victoria Reigle

December 31, 2017

Naomi Andres

December 4, 2016

Preprimary

Primary

Lucas Jurick

December 22, 2015

Ethan Choi

December 27, 2015

Kindergarten

Sofia Angeles

December 2nd

Roxanne Walker

December 17th

Juliet Wilson

December 6th

Fiona Wilson

December 6th

Clayton Rose

December 27th

Staff Birthdays

Ms. Andrea Santos-Sanchez

December 31st